
Footpath Replacement — Secfion of 

Burrum Heads Esplanade Pathway

The traffic/pedestrian management plan that will be 
put in place for the durafion of the construcfion 
period will be developed prior to works commencing.

PROJECT:

This project  provides for the replacement of a 100m 
secfion of the exisfing paved footpath located along 
the Esplanade at Burrum Heads from the exisfing 
concrete footpath connecfion situated adjacent to the 
Burrum Heads Boat Ramp carpark towards Ross 
Street.   The footpath will be replaced with a 1.3m 
wide concrete footpath.

This project is being completed following the 
idenfificafion of areas requiring replacement as part 
of Council’s annual footpath inspecfion programme.

PROJECT ESTIMATE:

$90,000

Note: Project milestones are subject to weather and 

may change.

INDICATIVE PROJECT MILESTONES

Oct/Nov 2022 Construcfion Period

Nov 2022 Project Complefion
PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS:

 Removal and disposal of exisfing pavers;

 Excavafion and preparafion of subgrade;

 Concrete footpath construcfion;

 Topdressing and turfing of disturbed areas.

October 2022


